
Mr. Charles Bagdigian 
Batterson Park Road 
F&l'mington, Conn. 06032 

Dear Mr. Bagdigian: 

May 29, 197 

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Stewardship of 
St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpose. 

Our receipt #18536 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreas ian 

Enclosure 


